
 

 

Thursday, March 19, 2020 

 

Dear Heidelberg Community: 

 

Per the announcement from President Huntington that the Heidelberg campus will be closed for the 

semester, effective at 5 p.m. Sunday, March 22, in response to the ever-growing COVID-19 pandemic, 

please be aware that all exterior doors to all campus buildings will be locked 24/7 beginning Monday, 

March 23.  Exceptions are University Hall, Campus Center and the Krammes Service Center. 

 

Faculty who require access to teach and staff who require access to work should have key access to 

enter their building as needed. If you do not have a key to an outside door to your building, please 

arrange to pick one up at the Krammes Service Center during regular business hours. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rod Morrison 

Associate Vice President for Facilities & Engineering 


